
First Semester Exams for Senior High
Senior High students wrote their First Semester
exams on January 21st. February 1st is their last
day of exams. Both groups came to school
following ADEK regulations for COVID-19. Semester
One reports for these grades will go out on
February 8th, 2022.

Students who are currently attending
AGS must reserve their seat for next
year by paying a 5% deposit at the
Accounts Department. This fee is to
be paid in cash, and is deducted
from the tuition fees when the first
semester payment takes place. Before
re-registration can take place,
outstanding school fees must be
paid. Re-registration is open for
current students on February 24th,
2022 and will close on March 10,
2022.
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